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NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE METROPOLITAN AUDITORIUM COMMISSION 

WILL MEET ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2017 AT 9:00 A.M. instead of the 

regularly scheduled date of Wednesday, December 6, 2017, IN ROOM A31 

OF THE NASHVILLE MUNICIPAL AUDITORIUM, LOCATED AT 417 FOURTH AVENUE 

NORTH, NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE. METROPOLITAN AUDITORIUM COMMISSION 

MEETINGS SHALL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AT ALL TIMES.  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE EMAIL SHARON.HILL@NASHVILLE.GOV 

OR CALL SHARON HILL AT 615.862.6390 EXT 228. 

Statement of Non-Discrimination 

The Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County does not discriminate on the 

basis of race, color, national origin, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, religion, 

creed or disability in admission to, access to, or operations of its programs, services, or activities. 

Discrimination against any person in recruitment, examination, appointment, training, 

promotion, retention, discipline or any other employment practices because of non-merit factors 

shall be prohibited. 
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AGENDA 

METROPOLITAN AUDITORIUM COMMISSION MEETING 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2017 

9:00 A.M. 

 

1. Reading of the Appeal of Decisions 

2. Approval of the Minutes 

3. Musician’s Hall of Fame and Museum  

4. Staff Reports 

      Sales & Marketing Report 

5. Manager’s Report   

6. New Business 

7. Officer Elections 

8. Meeting Adjournment 

 

APPEAL OF DECISIONS 

FROM THE MUNICIPAL AUDITORIUM COMMISSION 

            Pursuant to the provisions of § 2.68.030 of the Metropolitan Code of Laws, please 

take notice that decisions of the Metropolitan Nashville Municipal Auditorium Commission 

may be appealed to the Chancery Court of Davidson County for review under a common 

law writ of certiorari.  Any appeal must be filed within sixty days after entry of a final 

decision by the Commission. Any person or other entity considering an appeal should 

consult with an attorney to ensure that time and procedural requirements are met.  

 

 


